
September 24th, 1923. v

My dear Mr. Sladen:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of September 20th enclosing a letter 
which was received by Lord Renfrew.

I am taking this matter up with the 
ex-soldier organizations in Montreal and shall let 
you know if anything can be done for the man.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,

A. F. Sladen, Esq., 
Government House, 
Ottawa.


